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Abstract Nature is the artwork of the greatest architect, God and one of the most
important sources of creation for architects. Since the very beginning of human
construction, natural phenomenons have had a considerable roll in the issue and have
been a basic principle. Using natural forms in architecture, is a sign of the human's
tendency to God's creation and its impact on them; On the other side, nature-inspired
forms have constantly had an extreme holiness and respect among different cultures
and nations around the world, both in the aesthetic and the function. Nature impacts
lots of strategies leading to the creativity and is invariably a present and non-
classifies a source of idea. In the current essay, with the subject of "Designing a
tourist and recreation village with an approach to the organic architecture (nature-
inspired architecture), we've tried to consider all the factors for creating a
satisfactory place for human activities whilst going along and respecting the
nature.This essay is the result of library and field research. Library study has been
mostly used for the parts related to the design process and for the information about
trading, we've used files study. Qualitative data have also been collected by direct
observation and semi-structured interviews.The first chapter is dedicated to the
problem statement and the theoretical frame work, the second chapter to the
research background and the theoretical foundation, and the third one to the
standards and regulations related to the project, and the physical planning concluded
them. The last chapter includes the concepts and the design. The drawings of the
project, based on the best and most feasible design option, and the suggested
building structure are also available in this part.
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